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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the 
opportunity to teach a class by 
Zoom at the Bible institute. 

• Praise the Lord for His safety 
during this pandemic. 

• Praise the Lord for the greater 
number of people following 
our services online.  

• Praise the Lord for the 
different opportunities we 
have had to share the Gospel 
recently. 

• Pray for those who have lost 
loved ones in our church the 
last two months.  

• Pray that we would be able to 
restart services as soon as 
possible.  

• Pray for the salvation of lost 
souls. 

• Pray for spiritual and numerical 
growth in the church.

Summer Activities 
 As we look forward to the summer arriving, we are generally gearing up for a very busy 
schedule. Our annual outreach at the Tour de France is postponed until September and we are 
praying that they do not cancel the Tour completely this year. The mission teams that were coming 
this summer are not going to be able to do so as well. Pray that we would be able to reschedule these 
events as the Lord allows. Another activity that I was very much looking forward to was my trip to 
Zambia, which has now been postponed until February. Pray that in spite of these changes that God 
would show us other opportunities to reach out with the Gospel message. 

 May - June 2020
 When our last prayer letter was sent out, we did not 
expect to have our lives completely changed by a virus that has 
turned the entire world upside down. Even with the events that 
have transpired, we have seen the goodness of God, and His 
greatness! God has protected the people of the church in Saint-
Gaudens and we are eternally grateful to Him for His grace. 
Having said that, we have seen several of the church suffer 
during this trying time. Please pray that the Lord would comfort 
the heart of those who have lost loved ones the last two months. 
Please be in prayer that we would be able to meet at the church 
as soon as possible. As of the writing of this letter, we still do 
not have authorisation to open the church. Pray with us that the 
people of the church would stay faithful and persevere until we 
can meet again. 

Activities during the confinement


